
April15, 2019 

Andy Wilson 

Councilmenber, District 7 

City of Pasadena 

100 North Garfield Avenue 

Pasadena, CA 91106 

RE: City of Pasadena, Human Relations Commission 

Dear Andy, 

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to represent District 7 on the Human Relations 

Commission. During my time on the commission, I have learned much about issues influencing race, 

prejudice and bias among the city residents and government. l have also enjoyed working with fellow 

commissioners representing the diverse neighborhoods of our vibrant city. 

Unfortunately, due to work and family obligations I am submitting my resignation as commissioner. 

want to thank you for the opportunity and l hope we can work together in the future when I have more 

time to effectively contribute towards community change. 

Regards, 

)-JJJL_ 
Joseph "Cody" Ruedaflores 

City Resident 

04/29/2019 

Item 7 


